
May 20, 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be advised that in accordance with Illinois Executive Order 2020-07,
the next regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Chicago shall be
conducted by videoconference on Wednesday, the 17th day of June, 2020
at 10:00 A.M., and shall provide for remote participation and remote
viewing by members of the public.

Cordially,

ANDREA M. VALENCIA
City Clerk of Chicago

Original documents regarding Committee Meeting Notices, Agendas and Summaries are available in the City Council
 Division of the City Clerk's Office in Room 107. You may also access this information on the City Clerk's website at:

 www.chicityclek.com; click on City Council Committee Calendar.




